
US DEPARTMENT of HOMELAND SECURITY 

USCG AUXILIARY 

DIVISION 10 SO-MA REPORT 

AUGUST 2019 

 

1-All requested orders for Materials have been filled. 

2-I plan to attend DTRAIN in September. 

3-If any member needs assistance please let me know. 

4-National will ship the new ABS Books starting October-November 2019. 

5-If Flotillas need ABS Books National has books in stock. 

Respectfully, 

Andy Cardwell-SO-MA 


